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April 30, 2004 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW, TW-A325 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau/Pricing Policy Division 
 
Qwest Corporation (Qwest) FRN 0003-7467-57 (Concurring Carriers, The Malheur 
Home Telephone Company FRN 0003-7467-65 and El Paso County Telephone 
Company FRN 0004-3212-46), is filing its 2004 Tariff Review Plan (TRP) Letter Filing in 
support of its 2004 Annual Access Charge Tariff Filing along with support materials in 
accordance with the FCC’s Order, DA 04-1049, In the Matter of July 1, 2004 Annual 
Access Charge Tariff Filings, WCB/Pricing 04-18, released April 19, 2004, and its Tariff 
Review Plans, DA 04-1048, In the Matter of Material to be Filed in Support of 2004 
Annual Access Tariff Filings, WCB/Pricing 04-15, released April 19, 2004. 
 
The attached TRP will partially fulfill the requirements established in Sections 61.41 thru 
61.49 of the Commission’s rules.   
 
Supporting information discussed under Section 61.49 of the Commission’s rules is, to 
the extent applicable, included with this filing in the attached Description and 
Justification. 
 
In accordance with the Tariff Review Plans, the TRP and appropriate supporting 
documentation are being filed electronically through the FCC’s Electronic Tariff Filing 
System.  
 
All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this filing, including service copies of 
petitions, should be directed to: 
 
 

Cronan O’Connell 
Qwest  
607 14th Street, NW, Suite 950 
Washington, DC 20005 
Phone (202) 429-3121 
Facsimile (303) 896-1107 
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